The City of Lorain, Ohio
Chase Ritenauer
Mayor

April 27, 2015

Lorain City Council
200 West Erie Avenue, 1** Floor
Lorain, OH 44052

Dear Members of Council:

I am requesting City Council’s approval to reappoint Bradley Mullins to
the Lorain Port Authority Board for an additional four year term
beginning May 7, 2015 and expiring on May 6, 2019.

Thank you in advageefor your kind consideration of this request.

rase Riterrauer, Mayor
City of Lorain, Ohio
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